From: Bloomsbury Conservation
<planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>

Sent: 29 July 2022 10:10

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Tania Clifford

Subject: 2022/2225/A 96 Marchmont Street Adv Consent
|

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

Please note 2022/2225/A is retrospective. A flagpole and flag has also been installed. Could
this be indicated in the development description/drawings.
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